
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello 7th Grade families, 
  
My name is Vicki Benvenuto and I am chairing the Auction Classroom donations for the 
7th grade classrooms this year.  This year, our class will be working to collect donations 
for a trip to Chicago. We are hoping to collect enough donations for a weekend stay at a 
hotel, along with other fun things to do in the area, this will be for the live auction. For 
the silent auction we are grateful for any wonderful item you can donate for the silent 
auction, or an amazing donation that you can get a great deal on or something that will 
re-enforce our live item theme. 
  
We are asking that each family please take part by donating any dollar amount that you 
can to help us raise the money for our class auction items. We are not asking for a 
specific dollar amount/value but rather hope each family will do as much as they can. 

   

The sixth Annual MCES 2019 Auction is scheduled for March 16, 2019.  Please send 
your donations in as soon as possible, but no later than Monday, February 25, 2019.    
 
Thank you in advance for your donations! 
  
Sincerely, 
Vicki Benvenuto 

 

P.S. 

 

The 2019 MCES School Auction is: 
Saturday, March 16, 2019 
5pm  
at our St. Mary Campus… don’t miss out on the fun, get your sitter today! 


